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Thanks for the connection, Simon.

Hello Dorothy, nice to meet you here on email.

As mentioned below, we would be requesting to speak in front of the Environmental Sustainability
Committee requesting a letter of support, which is a requirement from Nova Scotia’s Community
Solar Program in order to be selected for contract. It is not a letter related to planning or permitting

the project, it is solely an application requirement.

We are currently in the phase of assembling the application package to submit to the province.
Would it be possible to have us scheduled in the next available meeting?

Happy to discuss further on phone if you wish.

Best,
Mila Simon
Project Coordinator
www,solarbankcorp.com
SOLARBANK & Unit 803, 505 Consumers Rd., North York,

| ON, Canada M2J 4V8

CBOE CA: SUNN. Formerly known as Abundant Solar Energy

From: Ross Siegel, Simon <rosssis@halifax.ca>

Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 2:05 PM

To: Mila Simon

Cc: Egan, Michelle <Michelle.Egan@halifax.ca>; Hendsbee, David <hendsbd@halifax.ca>; Austin,

sam <austins@haifox.c2>- I
I 2pona, Dorothy

<Dorothy.Maponga@halifax.ca>
Subject: RE: Community Solar Project - Municipal Letter of Support
Thank you Mila,

I’'m happy to forward you to my colleague Dorothy Maponga who will be able to assist you with your





